
Up to $25,000 

ROBBERY OF POSTAL LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of individuals who committed the June 1st, 2020, robbery of a U.S. Postal Service Letter Carrier.

 This robbery occurred in the vicinity of the Nancy B Jefferson Post Office Parking Lot, 
located at: 116 S. Western Avenue, Chicago, IL 60612 at approximately 2:20pm. 

The four suspects (pictured above) fled the area in a White Jeep Cherokee. All suspects 
were observed wearing head coverings and face masks.  According to eyewitnesses, three 

of the suspects are black males and one is a black female. 
.

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE INDIVIDUALS YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3084192-ROBB
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




